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Falls City Postal Drop Box Removed During Mainstreet Construction 
(KLZA)  The Falls City Post office has removed the collection box on the corner of 17th and Stone
Streets. 
    The collection box on the south side of First National Bank will be put back when the Main Street
construction project work is completed in the area.  
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